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Mr. Fred T. Newcomb 

4640 Noble Avenue 
Sherman Oaks, California 9103 

Dear Mr. Newcomb: 

Your letter of June 5, 1972, to the Attorney 
General, requesting release of certain information re- 
lating to the assassination of President Kennedy, has 
been referred to this office for consideration and 
reply. Your letter indicates that the note to which 
you refer is among materials in the National Archives, 
which agency may also perhaps be in possession of in- 
formation relating to the identity of the agent men- 
tioned in the note. Accordingly, we have this date 
referred your inquiry to that agency for appropriate 
action. 

Sincerely, 

HENRY E, PETERSEN 
Assistant Attorney General 

Criminal Division 
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